
Message from our Chairperson: 
 Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome to this half terms edition of the newsletter. Please find within 
details of upcoming events and important messages. The committee 
look forward to receiving your support at the upcoming coffee morning 
and the Egg hunt, for which we have ordered sunshine 

Best Wishes 

Chrissie 

COFFEE MORNING 
We are holding a Coffee Morning on Saturday 
23rd March 10.30-12.30 at the Reading Rooms in 
Yelvertoft. There will also be a bric-a-brac stall. All 
welcome!

EASTER EGG HUNT 
Good Friday 19th April marks the return of our annual 
Easter Egg Hunt. £3 per child including an easter egg. 
1-4pm at Yelvertoft Pre-School. And this year we have 

remembered to order the sunshine!!
 Teas, Coffee and cake will also be available.

EXTRA SESSIONS FORM 
If your child needs to attend any extra sessions please 
complete a form found at the pre school entrance.
Please give as much notice as possible to ensure 
staffing ratios are correct. Thank you.
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ARRIVAL TIME 
Could we please 
ask that children 

arrive promptly for 
the 9am Opening 
time. Thank you. 

GATE         
Could we please 
ensure the gate 
located at the 

entrance to the 
village hall is closed 

after use. 

SPARE CLOTHES 
Could we please 
ask that Children 

come to Pre-school 
with a spare set of 
clothes each day 

(Clearly Labelled)



UNIFORM AND BOOK BAG 

We have a number of Yelvertoft Pre-School Uniform items available, 
including:

Polo Shirt - £10
Sweatshirt - £12
Wet Weather Over-Trousers - £4
Wet Weather Over-Coat - £6

Also available, a very useful Yelvertoft Pre-School Book Bag for £5.

Please ask a member of staff for a ‘Uniform Order Form’ if you wish 
to place an order.

COMMUNICATION BOOK 
As it is not always possible to speak to a member of staff at drop 
off time, you can use this book to inform us of anything we need to 
be aware of about your child, such as; being a bit under the 
weather, that they’ve had a restless night etc, or even a new found 
interest they have developed! 

Please put the book in the drop box located by the 
entrance to Pre-school if you have written a message in 
there.

Of course, if there is anything we need to know urgently, then please speak to either Val or 
Tricia. Tapestry will continue to be used daily for the children’s observations and 
communication of key moments.

SOME FUTURE EVENTS 
BAGS 2 SCHOOL 

Just a quick heads up…… Bags 2 School collection will take place on Friday 5th April so 
keep hold of any unused clothes until then!

PARENTS EVENING 

Parents Evening will be here the week commencing the 1st April. Please look out for 
appointment times from your child's key worker.

Last thing, if you’re feeling bored, see if you can find Wally somewhere in the newsletter.
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USEFUL INFORMATION

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

Saturday 23rd March 
Coffee Morning @ The Reading Rooms 

10:30am-12:30pm 

Friday 5th April 
Term Ends 

Bags 2 School collection 

Friday 19th April 
Easter Egg Hunt @ Yelvertoft Village Hall 

Monday 22nd April - Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 23rd April  
Term Starts 

Monday 6th May - Bank Holiday

OPENING TIMES: 
Monday:  9am - 3pm 
Tuesday: 9am - 3pm 
Wednesday: 9am - 3pm 
Thursday: 9am - 3pm 
Friday: 9am - 3pm

KEY STAFF CONTACTS: 

Supervisor:  Val Middleton 
Number:  07874661813  
E-mail:   info@yelvertoftpreschool.co.uk 

Business Manager: Jane Frodsham 
Number:  07919303780 
E-mail:   info@yelvertoftpreschool.co.uk

COMMITTEE MEMBERS: 

Chairperson:  Christine Newhouse 
Number:  07834346967 
E-mail:   christine.newhouse@gmail.com 

Treasurer:  Rupi Kaur 
Number:  07738593607 
E-mail:   rupi_kaur21@hotmail.com 

Committee Member: Tracy Starkey 
Number:  07787501215 
E-mail:   starkey_tracy@sky.com 

Committee Member: Sophie Webb 
Number:  07828310782 
E-mail:   sophiewebb7@hotmail.com 

Committee Member: Pauline Martin 
Number:  07553982891 
E-mail:   paulinemartin2207@gmail.com 

Committee Member: Abi Dennison 
Number:  07739316696 
E-mail:   abi.dennison3@gmail.com

YELVERTOFT PRE-SCHOOL 
ADDRESS 
The Village Hall 
Lilbourne Road 
Yelvertoft 
Northampton 
NN6 6LJ 
Tel: 07874661813

                      

Poorly Children 
May we remind parents to observe the 48 hour 
incubation period for any bout of sickness and/or 
diarrhoea your child may have. The 48 hours starts 
after the symptoms have cleared.
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